
 

 

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

13 July 2017 
 
 
More than 200 people attended a “call to arms” public meeting in Gloucester 

this evening and expressed overwhelming opposition to GRL’s proposed 

Rocky Hill coal mine. 

 

The Department of Planning is currently reviewing GRL’s Response to 

submissions and will soon be making a recommendation about whether or not 

the mine should be approved. 

 
The following resolution was unanimously passed (with one abstention): 
 
“This meeting of residents of Gloucester and environs expresses its total 

opposition to the proposed Rocky Hill coal mine on account of its proximity to 

closely settled areas and the known harmful impacts that will result. 

 

This meeting calls on the Berejiklian Government to take immediate action to 

prevent the proposed Rocky Hill coal mine being approved and to rescind all 

exploration licences currently held by Gloucester Resources Limited.” 

 


